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Transition Planning 
An informational session is scheduled for Wednesday, March 13th from 5:30-6:30. Kate 

Boonstra, Heartland Parent Educator, will be at Southeast Polk High School to lead a 

discussion on the what, who, when, where, and how of transition planning. Kate will be 

focusing on what transition planning is, who should be involved, when to begin, where 

to start, and how to navigate through the array of service providers. She will also walk 

through the resources available in the Heartland Transition Resource Guide and how to 

use the resources in the planning process. 

This is an excellent opportunity to learn more about post-secondary options available. 

It is never too early to start planning! I look forward to seeing everyone on Wednesday 

night. 

 

Contact Angela Duden with any questions  

967-6631 ext. 2135  

angela.duden@southeastpolk.org 


